
Hi All, 
 
Since our update last week, we are pleased to provide you with a further update, which details 
an earlier completion. 
  
However, to enable the works to be completed sooner than Wednesday 9th November as 
mentioned below, the 24-hour road closure will be required to commence from the end of the 
working day today. The road closure will commence later today and will remain in place until the 
end of the working day Friday 4th November. This will see the completion of the scheme, with 
the road and all traffic management being clear for the weekend. Access to busses and taxis 
will still be allowed through the road closure as previously agreed. 
  
Three-way temporary traffic signals will also be in place from Wednesday to Friday at the 
Eriswell and Lakenheath roundabout.  
  
We would like to thank you all for your understanding and co-operation throughout the drainage 
improvement scheme. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Gemma Allard 
Communications Officer | Highways 
Suffolk County Council 
 


